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HOLLYWOOD BURBANK AIRPORT TEMPORARILY  
CONSOLIDATES TERMINAL OPERATIONS 

 

All flights and services to take place at Terminal A 
starting Friday, April 10, 6 p.m. 

 
BURBANK, Calif., April 8, 2020 — As Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) and 

airlines continue to experience reduced passenger traffic due to the COVID-19 

pandemic, BUR will temporarily close Terminal B operations on Friday, April 10. 

All Alaska, Delta, and United airlines departing and arriving flights, ticket counter 

and baggage services, as well as Transportation Security Administration security 

screenings, will move to Terminal A.  American, JetBlue, and Southwest airlines will 

continue to operate in Terminal A as normal. Signs will be posted outside Terminal B 

directing passengers to Terminal A.  

We will continue to make modifications to how we do business when necessary, 

upholding that BUR continues to operate safely, while promoting social distancing, hand 

washing, and disinfecting frequently touched surfaces daily.   
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Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-

Pasadena Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities 

of Burbank, Glendale and Pasadena. The airport serves over 5.9 million passengers 

annually and reaches 17 nonstop destinations in the United States. More information 

can be found on the airport’s website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the 

airport’s Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram feeds. 

 

http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

